Letter from
the Editor

For several years we bave been working at a common Scandinavian
Journal within the fields of management rciences as represented in the
Scandinavian graduate schools of business, the nniversity departments
of business administration and the lechnical wniversities’ approaches.

Nordiska Civilekonom Forbundet, rthe association of pradwates from
the schools of business in Denmark, Finland, Norway and Sweden,
promoted the idea of a Journal a couple of years ago. The atm being to
contribute internationally to the image of the Scandinavian civilekonom
providing professionals with information of the standard of his edu-
cational background. But the aim also being lo contribute lo the ad-
vancement of management science research in the Scandinavian conn-
tries. This is stated as the primary objective.

In this trial isswe there is only one common theme: the papers are
written by young and — as yet — internationally nnknown researchers.
Two features are significant. The one iv — of conrse — that Denmark,
Finland, Norway and Sweden are represented. The other is, thal every
article represents a wnigque contribulion lo management science ranging
from a formal computerprogram over mathematical niodel building
for several objectives to applications of management science and na-
tional research policy.

In future isiues we intend also to bring reviews of significant Scandina-
vian books in the field.

We hope to be on the international scene from [annary 1973,

ERIK JOHNSEN




